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It has been a cold, snowy winter and I have 
missed my sewing sisters! If you didn’t get your 
membership renewed last January, please sign 
up in April. Also, we have a guest speaker and a 
workshop this month! Let Lynn Crawford know 
ASAP if you would like to take the class.  We are 
planning ahead for our mini-quilt auction (to be 
held July 6), so please donate a quilt by the June 
meeting. The President’s challenge is also due in 
June. Those quilts can be for the auction or for 
charity. I can’t wait to see what you all have 
created!
I encourage each member to invite guests to any 
of our regular meetings. I have a Wrightwood 
neighbor and her sister who are interested. I 
promised that we would do some beginner 
sewing sessions at my cabin. If you know of 
anyone else who may be interested, let me 
know. 
The board meets on the fourth Tuesday of each 
month at 4 pm at the Wrightwood public library. 
Guild members are welcome to attend and learn 
more about the various offices. See you soon!   

Carol 
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Programs 

Our April speaker is Dora Carey from Paso Robles.  You may 
have seen her booth at Road2CA.  The name of her company is 
Orange Dot Quilts.   Her lecture covers her unusual path from 
growing up in Communist Romania to having a successful 
quilting business in the country of her dreams.  Her quilts are 
contemporary while incorporating traditional patterns. 

Her workshop on Wednesday, April 10 is called Make it 
Modern.  The class discusses what makes a quilt modern and 
how to modernize traditional patterns.  She covers color 
choice, scale, composition, negative space, and quilting 
designs. The cost of the workshop is $30 and you can apply 
your membership gift certificate to the workshop.  It will be 
held at the Community Building from 10 am to 5 pm. There is 
a pattern fee of $10 - payable directly to the instructor (unless  
you plan on bringing your own pattern.) 

If you are interested in taking the workshop, please email me 
with your pattern choice so I can let Dora know how many 
patterns to bring.  lynnjcrawford@gmail.com 

The March 13 workshop - Icicle Burst - with Tiffany Hayes has 
been rescheduled for Saturday, Sept 21 at the Community 
Building. 

Lynn 
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CHAIR POSITIONS 

Block of the Quarter - Flo 
Souza 
Christmas Quilt - Lynn 
Crawford 
FaceBook Coordinator - 
Darlene Mossman 

Home Tour - Marlene 
Bowman 
Home Tour Boutique - 
Joyce Gwinner 
Hospitality - Stephani Neal 
Internal Auditor - Marlene 
Bowman 
Librarian - JoAnne 
Tschantre 
Mini Quilt Auction - Rose 
Burcher 

Mystery Quilt - Rose 
Burcher 
Newsletter - Sara Arnold 
Opportunity Quilt - 
Parliamentarian - 
Publicity - Alice Smith 
Raffle Queen - Cristy Close 

Southern California 
Council of Quilt Guilds 
(SCCQG) Rep: Beth 
Stanton 

Sunshine - Alice Smith 
Webmaster - Beth Stanton 
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Pine Needles Quilt Guild 
PO Box 2800 
Wrightwood, CA  92397 

           Date Paid _____________________ 
Pine Needles Quilt Guild Membership Form Check # _________ Cash ________ 

Please complete this form and bring it to the next meeting (or mail it) with your membership dues as follows: 
New Members: $30 (if joining January-June) or $15 (if joining July-December) 
Returning Members: $30 (if paid January-March) or $40 (if paid April-December)  
 
Please Print 
 
Name _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address _________________________________________________________________________ 
   Address       City   State Zip 
 
Street Address __________________________________________________________________________ 
   Address       City   State Zip 
 
Phone Number _____________________________________  Birthday (month/day) ___________________ 
 
E-mail Address __________________________________________________________________________ 
The guild newsletter is distributed by e-mail and on the web; please be sure to provide 
membership with a current e-mail address. 
 
 
   

Membership Renewal 
Due to cancelled meetings, the annual membership renewal period has been extended to 
April 9, the night of our next meeting.  Please print and complete a copy of the attached 
membership form and bring it with a check for $30 to the next meeting.  We'll have some 
copies of the form available at the sign-in table, too.  If you can’t make it to the meeting, 
send the completed form and check by mail before the 9th: the mailing address is on the 
form.  If you renew after the 9th, the fee increases to $40.  If you have any questions, 
contact Beth Stanton at btstanton@yahoo.com. 
Beth 

Home Tour 
Right now we only have one house confirmed for the home tour. If you know someone 
who would be willing to have us use their house please approach them and let me know. 
Marlene  
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Refreshments 

Volunteers will be 
 notified. 

Don’t forget the Door Prize 
  50/50 Drawing

Reminders for next meeting: 
• Wear your smile! :) 
• Wear your name tag. 
• Bring your Sew and Tell 
• Bring your foods for the refreshments if you signed 

up or received a call.  

Your Newsletter editor is Sara Arnold. If you want anything to go into 
the newsletter please send me an email with your information.

smaquilter12@gmail.com.

Don’t forget to go to the web site:  http://www.pnqg.org/

Check out the facebook pages also!

April Birthdays 

Amelia Owen
Marion Hall

Nancy Goldstein
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